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New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter
Gentlemen:
Blanco Mesa Verde Pool, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico,

MPCo. #4 (MV) Jicarilla "E", Section 11-27N-3W,
Applicafion Tor Non-standard Proration Unit. ‘

We have reviewed the Magnolla Petroleum Company application for a
-gn—stagdar@wqrgrqtlon Unit  CONC eIt oye Subject well.
Pacific Northwest Pipellne Corporation has no objection to this
proposed non-standard gas proration unit and recommends approval
of the application.

Yours very truly,
L»;/
a”
L. G. Truby,
General Manager of Production

LGT:mt

cc: Mr. R. D. Myers, dJr.
Magnolia Petroleum Company
P. 0. Box 900
Dallas 21, Texas



